
Dr. A. P. J. Abdul KalamComputer Centre 

Panjab University, Chandigarh – 160014 
   

Prof. Sukhwinder Singh      No.CC/18/__________ 

Director 

Ph. 2534073, 2534077                Dated _____________ 

E-mail:  directorcc@pu.ac.in 

 

---------------------------------------------- 

---------------------------------------------- 

---------------------------------------------- 

Dear Sir, 

This is reference to our previous quotation invitation letters with reference: CC/18/414-424, 

CC/18/436-446 and CC/18/425-435 dated September 20, 2018 regarding Laying of OFC Cable, 

Purchase of Miscellaneous items and Laying of UTP Cable respectively. 

The last date for submission of proposal has been extended till October 22, 2018. The firms that 

have already submitted their proposal can also withdraw their current offer and submit a fresh 

proposal if they so desire. 

 

Remaining terms and conditions will be the same as mentioned in the original Quotation Invitation 

letter. 

 

Thanking You,      

         YoursSincerely, 

          

 

(Prof.Sukhwinder Singh) 

 


